Novewber 19, 1942

Miss flarion R. Guan

Student CGovernment Assooiation
HKadoliffe College

Cambridge, lassachusetts

Dear Harion,

Thank you for the report on the
Seven Coilege Conference. It is a very com-
Eleto and socurate job, and there are no
glaring wistakes or errors’.

Under seperate cover I am sending
you copies of our new Bulletin, which con-
tains the revised curriculum, snd of our Stan-
dards and Rules. i

We had & very pleasant and interest-
ing time at the Conference last spring, and
the PBemningtor students who attended join me
in thanking you.

With best wishes for the continued
success of the Seven College Conference,

Sincerely yours,

liss Zleanor ilstealfl
Chairman
College Councoil



